
Town of Huachuca City 

Notice of Public Hearings 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mayor and Council of the Town of Huachuca City, Arizona will hold 

Public Hearings on Thursday, August 3rd at 6:00pm at Town Council Chambers located at 500 N. 

Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca City, AZ for the purposes of hearing public comments and/or views regarding; 

Fiscal Year 2023-24 Annual Budget Primary Tax Levy 

A special meeting of the Huachuca City Town Council will be held on Thursday, August 3rd, 2023 

immediately following the Public Hearing in Town Council Chambers, 500 N. Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca 

City, Arizona, to adopt the Fiscal Year 2023-24 Annual Budget. The Primary Tax Levy will be adopted at 

the August 3rd, 2023 Special Council meeting immediately following the Public Hearing located at 500 N. 

Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca City, AZ. 

Copies of the proposed annual budget are available for review on our website at 

https://www.huachucacityaz.gov/town-departments/finance/budget/ at the Library located at 504 N. 

Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca City, AZ or at Town Hall. All members of the public are invited to attend such 

public hearings and ask questions regarding the budget and primary tax levy. Please contact the Town 

Manager with questions, sharvey@huachucacityaz.gov
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